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Submission on a Notified Proposed District Plan

To: Timaru District Council

Full name of Submitter;-

AGNCEY RAcEANDT

This is a submission on the Proposed District Plan of the Timaru District Council.
| would not gain an advantage in trade competition through this submission.

I am directly affected by an effect of the subject matter of the submission that
adversely affects the environment and does not relate to trade competition or the
effects of trade competition.

The specific provisions of the proposal that my submission relates to are;-

Planning Maps

My submission is in opposition for the following reasons;-

This submission relates to the proposed Planning Maps which zone small Lots on
Hislop Street & Shaw Street Geraldine as Rural Lifestyle Zone, (RLZ). See attachment.

These small lots are effectively part of the urban precinct of Geraldine, are small scale
and have all infrastructural services connected, with an urban amenity including street
lights, kerb & channel etc. Along Shaw Street these RLZ sites are across the road from
the Medium Density Zone, MRZ. The MRZ provides for higher density settlement in
town centres. A better graduation of zoning would be achieved to zone the lots subject
to this submission as General Residential Zone, GRZ.

The small allotments in the RLZ on Shaw and Hislop Streets are small scale and unable
to achieve yard setbacks set out in Schedule 16 and the RLZ of the PDP. They are below
the minimum site area of 5000 sq metres for new Lots referred to in RLZ-R2. These
Lots have been granted subdivision consent by the Council with the intent of them
being developed as residential properties, not rural residential properties

| seek the following decision or relief from the Council;-

Remove the small allotments along Shaw Street & Hislop Street, Geraldine from the
Rural Lifestyle Zone and zone these properties as General Residential Zone, GRZ.

Re-draw the planning maps to include these Lots in the GRZ, see attached map, or in
the alternative amend the standards of the RLZ to exclude Lots existing at the time of
public notification of the Proposed District Plan which are less than 2001 square
metres in area.



To re-draw the zone boundaries and make these Lots GRZ would not be inconsistent
with the current GRZ fronting Hislop Street in the same vicinity and would provide a
natural progression from MRZ to RLZ.

I wish to be heard in support of my submission and will consider presenting a joint
case with other submitters.
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Attachment, excerpt from Proposed District Plan - Planning Maps with Lots subject to
this submission highlighted



Attachment to submission
This submission applies to Street numbers;-

Shaw Street 2, 4, 6, 12 and Hislop Street 6 & 6A highlighted in yellow below.
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